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WEDNESDAY 10th FEBRUARY 2021 

WEEK 2 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
TOMORROW     Meet the Teacher Evening between 6:00-7:00pm – see times below 
Thursday 11th February  Scholastic Books Online Orders close  
Monday 15th March – 19th March Kahikatea Syndicate Camp (more information to follow) 
Friday 2nd – Tuesday 6 April (incl) Easter Weekend – NO SCHOOL  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Meet the Teacher Evening - TOMORROW  
Our Meet the Teacher evening is on tomorrow from 6-7pm. This will be held in classrooms and is an 
opportunity for parents (not students) to meet collectively with their children's teachers. The staff will share 
information about class routines and student expectations and you will be able to ask any questions you have 
about the school year. We look forward to seeing you all there.   
 
Times and rooms for each syndicate is below: 
Pohutukawa Team – Year 1-2 * 6:00pm – 6:30pm – Child’s classroom 
Kowhai Team – Year 3-4 * 6:00pm – 6:30pm – presentation in Room 10/Kea 
Kauri Team – Year 5-6 * two 15 minute presentations in Room 14/Takahē  * 6:00pm and 6:15pm  
Kahikatea Team – Year 7-8 * 6:30pm – 7:00pm – presentation in Room 8/Pukeko 
 
School Donation Scheme 
Thank you to all those families who have embraced our new family contribution donations. With the school 
unable to participate in the MOE Donations Scheme due to our decile rating, we have to rely on family 
contributions from now on for all extra curricular activities. Your support is very much appreciated.  
Remember that all donations are eligible for tax credits from the IRD using an IR526. 
  
Enrolments For 2021 

If you have a child turning 5 this year and you haven’t yet enrolled them, can you please 
contact Marie Arlow in the office as soon as possible to organise enrolment. We already 
have a large number of 5 year olds starting this year and are full for any out of zone 
enrolments in the first half of the year. (Siblings of children already here are automatically 
accepted, but still need to fill out an enrolment form).  

Absentees  
Please remember we have an email address for advising the school of any absentees/appointments 
etc. Please email the teacher and copy the email to the office on this address 
absent@paremata.school.nz. You can still leave a message on the school phone by calling 233 1339 

and press 1. Please can you call in before 9.00am. Late children MUST sign in when they arrive at school.  
 
Sunhats  
Sunhats are to be worn for all outside activities during Term 1. Please name your child’s hat.  
 
Kahikatea Syndicate (Seniors) - Reminder 
Camp this year for Kahikatea is in week 7, from Monday March 15th – Friday 19th March.  To confirm each 
students place on camp we are asking for a $50 deposit to be paid as soon as possible.  
Our bank account number is 12 3254 0048796 00.  
 
Nga mihi nui  - Matua Bryce  

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paremata School is officially 100 years old in July this year. We are celebrating the Centennial over the 
weekend of 12 & 13 November 2021. If you would like to be part of the Centenary Committee, please email 
100years@paremata.school.nz. More details to follow. 
 

  
NETBALL 2021 
If any year 5-8 students are interested in playing Netball for Paremata School this year, head to the office and 
sign up by Thursday, February 19th. Season starts in term 2 and runs through to the end of August. All games 
are played at Ngati Toa Domain, year 5/6 play afternoons and year 7/8 play in the morning. 
 
Without coaches, umpires and managers we will not be able to compete in the netball competition, so 
please think about helping out and contact Theresa for more information. theresar@paremata.school.nz 
 
LUNCHES 

 
Order online before 7pm Thursday for a yummy subway lunch on Friday.  
Register at www.subwayexpress.co.nz 
 

Wednesday Sausage Sizzles / Ice-cream and more 
Sausage sizzles are available for lunch for $2.00 each Wednesday.  
Ice-cream and Cookies $1.00 also available from next Wednesday. 
 
YUMMY STICKERS 
Fundraiser and class competition – new sheets available from office or 
download from website www.yummyfruit.co.nz. Our school receives an amount to spend on 
sports equipment each year. The more stickers we send in the more equipment we can buy. 

CLASSROOM EMERGENCY SUPPLIES 
At the beginning of each year we replenish our classroom emergency supplies so now is the 
time to send in emergency food supplies for each of your children. We suggest  
*** 2 tins and a box of muesli/energy bars each (remember we are a nut free school) *** 
These will be marked off with your child’s teacher.  Thank you. 
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CONTACT DETAILS – BOTH E-MAIL AND CELLPHONE NUMBERS 
ARE UP-TO-DATE WITH THE OFFICE 

 
Can you also please update your child’s medical details with the office if things have changed recently. 



  

 

 
RAROA MUSIC CENTRE ENROLMENTS FOR 2021 
Raroa Music Centre offers Saturday morning group music lessons for primary school children at low cost ($70 
per year + $40 koha or parent volunteering).  We still have availability for students in cello, clarinet, drums, 
flute, guitar, keyboard, music basics, orchestra, recorder, saxophone, ukulele, and violin. To enrol for 2021 
visit our website and enrol online.  Enrolments close 13 February 2021. www.raroamusic.org.nz 
 
KELLY SPORTS TERM 1 
Kelly Sports will be back in Term 1 with their fun and exciting classes. Kelly Sports encourages children to 
have fun, build confidence and to give sport a go. We believe that sport and physical activity has so much to 
offer young people; it improves fitness, develops communication skills, teamwork and gives them a place to 
channel their energy. 
 
Super Summer Sports!  (Years 0-4) – Friday’s 3.05pm-4.05pm - Come and try the following sports: Tball, 
Dodgeball, Handball, Touch Rugby and Athletics!. It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and 
improve ability.  We use games & drills to teach game sense and team play.  Your child will learn the 
fundamental skills for all sports – throwing, running, jumping, striking, balance and many more – all while 
having a great time! For full details and to enrol into our programmes 
visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201.  
 
 


